Approved
King and Queen County Electoral Board Meeting
July 16, 2019

Meeting was called to order by Armistead Ransone, Chairman, at 8:32 a.m. The monthly
Electoral Board meeting was held at the General Registrar’s office. In attendance were
Armistead Ransone, Chairman; David Broaddus, Vice Chairman; Diane Klausen, General
Registrar and Mary Ann Levere, Secretary.

Minutes were reviewed and approved.

Old Business

General Registrar was reappointed in June, 2019 for another tern. The Electoral Board
members signed the reappointment certificate.

New Business

The General Registrar and Chairman of the Electoral Board will participate in the Risk Limiting

Audit Pilot in Lancaster County on July 31, 2019.

General Registrar shared with the Electoral Board members a draft of the ballot for the King and
Queen November 5th election.

Absentee voting will begin on September 20, 2019.

The number of ballots to order for the upcoming election were discussed. Board members and
General Registrar agreed to order a tentative of 60% of the registered voters in each district.

L&A Testing will be held on September 9th; September 10th after the regular schedule board
meeting or September 11th or 16th, depending on the availability of the hearing room.

Tentative date for Chief and Officers of Election training will be held on October 23rd, 25th, 28th
or 29th, depending on the availability of the hearing room.

General Registrar’s performance evaluation due August 1, 2019. Electoral Board members will
remain after the meeting to complete the evaluation,

The General Registrar will be on vacation August 15th-23rd. The office will be covered.
Next meeting will be held on August 13, 2019.
Meeting adjourned at 9:15 a.m.

Mary Ann Levere,
Secretary



